

June 23, 2021

Because of friends like you, It. Jude is a place where hope lives.

Dear Friend,

<u>Thank you, friend!</u> On behalf of the children of St. Jude Children's Research Hospital, I send you my utmost gratitude for your gift of \$500,000 in June 2021. <u>Generous gifts like yours do so much</u> to help support our research and treatment for all the children who turn to us each year -- children like Brinley.

Brinley has always been wise beyond her years. She loves art and dreams of being a pediatrician when she grows up. But when she was just 4 years old, Brinley was diagnosed with leukemia.

When Brinley's cancer returned twice, she and her family were referred to St. Jude. Once here, our doctors placed her on a treatment plan that included chemotherapy to try to save her life.

And thanks to friends like you, <u>her family will never receive a bill from St. Jude for anything</u> -- not for treatment, travel, housing or food -- because <u>we believe all a family should worry about is helping their child live</u>.

Brinley's family is so thankful for generosity like yours that helps make St. Jude a place where hope lives. Her mom said, "The research being done at St. Jude makes me believe that something good can come out of a really bad situation. We know that kids are going to get diagnosed with leukemia. So if my daughter can be a part of the bigger picture that helps other children down the road, I think that's important. Because without other people doing that before us, we might not be where we are today."

St. Jude is leading the way the world understands, treats and defeats childhood cancer and other life-threatening diseases for kids like Brinley. And we couldn't do it without friends like you. God bless your good heart.

For the children,
Marlo Thomas

Marlo Thomas

P.S. Please enjoy the enclosed photo of Brinley as a reminder of the impact your gift makes for the girls and boys of St. Jude.